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FULLERTON JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT HOLDS GROUNDBREAKING  
FOR EIGHTH KEY MEASURE I PROJECT, LA HABRA HIGH SCHOOL  

NEW PERFORMING ARTS CENTER AND REMODEL OF STADIUM PROJECT 
 
The Fullerton Joint Union High School District (FJUHSD) held a public groundbreaking ceremony for the  new  
performing arts center and remodel of stadium at La Habra High School located at 801 W Highlander Avenue,  
La Habra, on Wednesday, January 10, 2018 at 12:15 p.m. The new performing arts center is the eighth official  
project to break ground under the current $175 million, voter-approved Measure I bond program and remodel of  
stadiums. 
 
The all new Performing Arts Center (PAC) will be 24,981 square feet of beautiful space containing 14,600 square 
feet of theatre space with seating for 623 guests. The theatre will house all new curtains, lights,  
audio/visual equipment, orchestra pit, cat walks, and cloud.  The remaining 10,400 square feet will include new  
restrooms, dressing rooms, storage, workroom and scene shop, green room, and a black box theatre. The PAC will  
include exterior site work, a loading dock, a modern storefront, and lobby with windows.   
 

The stadium remodel is substantial. The athletic field will be enlarged and fitted with a new 95,000 square foot  
synthetic turf field for soccer and football. The stadium will be turned around to allow for the current home side to 
become the visitor side and the old visitor side is to be completely remodeled to include new home bleachers and a 
press box. There will be a total of 7,000 seating capacity. There will be new scoreboards, 4,340 square foot  
concession and restroom building and a re-surfacing of the tennis courts.  Construction will take 18 months with a 
completion date of July 2019. 
          
“This is the eighth of many outstanding projects that will serve our students for the next 50 years,” said  
Superintendent Scott Scambray of Fullerton Joint Union High School District.  
 
The next phase of high-priority Measure I projects the District is scheduled to kick off is the gym  
modernization at La Habra High School; new stadium at Buena Park High School; and new theatre at Buena Park 
High School. 
 
For more information and ongoing project updates, please visit the Facilities and Construction page on the District 
website: www.fjuhsd.org or the District’s Facebook page at FJUHSD Measure I. 


